
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 5:37 PM 

To: Richards, Patty 

Subject: Re: H40 Senate 

 

 

Thanks Patty, we are good with clarifying REC reporting dates if that is the change you are 

referencing. 

Hope all is well! 

Darren 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 13, 2015, at 5:28 PM, Richards, Patty <Patty.Richards@wec.coop> wrote: 

Hi Darren – Just wanted to let you know I’ll be at the Senate tomorrow to testify 

on H40. The only change I’ll be asking for is below. This I the language that went 

back and forth between Josh and Aaron and I’m hoping you are okay with it. If 

not give me a shout ASAP 
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